Learning in Retirement of Waukesha County Inc. Where learning never ends

June 17, 2025

Mr. Mark J. Gusek President and Chief Executive Officer Lutheran Foundation for Long Term Living 100 State Street Suite 106 Erie PA 16507

Subject: Learning in Retirement of Waukesha County Inc. Grant

Dear Mr. Gusek:

Learning in Retirement of Waukesha County Inc. (LIRWC) extends its warm and sincere thanks for your generous grant of five thousand dollars (\$5,000.00) towards the continuation of our community outreach programs. We focus on expanding our network for adults by offering social, educational, intellectual and cultural activities. The latest CDC report reinforces that one of the largest contributors to adults' health issues is social isolation. Our goal is to help stem this growing tide.

As a well-known Foundation, your mission of improving the lives of individuals in need and their quality of living is greatly valued in the community. We are honored to have your financial assistance in our outreach and growth programs that also strive to positively impact the lives of adults in search of support.

Learning in Retirement of Waukesha County Inc. will respect the parameters outlined in your grant agreement and if questions arise we will be sure to contact LFLTL for clarification and guidance.

Ĵ

Thank you again for this generous grant – it will be invaluable to our current members as well as future individuals in our community who become part of the LIRWC family.

Sincerely,

-62

1 1

Dave Arnott, President

On behalf of the LIRWC Board of Directors

Cc. LIRWC Board

Mailing address: PO Box 212 Waukesha WI 53187 • Office Location: 200 Richard St Rm 209 Waukesha WI 53189 Phone: 262-409-9815 • Email: lirwc215@gmail.com or contact@lirwc.org • Website: www.lirwc.org